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12th January 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have provisionally booked a Science workshop in school Thursday 8th February 2018 for Foxes, 
Otters, Owls and Badgers classes.’  
 
There will be 2 workshops on the day and each class will be doing either States of the Matter workshop 
or the Plasma Ball and Playful Polymers workshop 
 
As you know, we have recently launched our new curriculum and intend to have more trips and visitors 
in school than previously. Obviously, some of these will have a cost attached, and in this instance, we 
are asking for £6 per pupil. This includes a discount that we have negotiated with the company and 
sadly, without this contribution, we may not be able to go ahead with the day. 
 
Please complete and return the slip below as soon as possible. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 

 

T Dynan on behalf of KS2 Y3-Y5 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Science Workshop 8th February 2018 
 

 

I would like my child……………………………………...to take part in the Science Workshop. 
 

I enclose £6.00  
 

 

Parent Signature:................................................................................ 
 




